
 
 
 

RFQ Pre-Qualification Notification 
General Contractors 

Date: January 24, 2018 
Time: By 3:00 P.M. [E.S.T.] 

 

 

The Project Review Committee established by South Florida Behavioral Health Network 
(SFBHN) to review the applications submitted by general contractors in response to SFBHN’s 
Request for Qualification for Construction Services for the Mental Health Diversion Facility 
project, have determined that the following companies are pre-qualified general contractors 
and can proceed to Phase II, Request for Proposal. 

 

1. Lynx Construction Management, LLC. 
 

2. Munilla Construction Management, LLC, d/b/a MCM  
 

3. Thornton Construction Company, Inc.  

 

 


